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Hi everyone! 
 
Thanks to everyone who participated in AntiFreeze and made it an amazing event. 
Special shout out to our UASUevents team and UASUevents Crew who put in the long 
hours to make events like AntiFreeze possible. Also a huge thanks to all the folks from 
Student Group Services for putting on another great Winter Clubs Fair! 
  
1. HUB Residence 
The University and The Students’ Union are now actively working together to collect 
feedback from students on safety and security in HUB Mall. 
There is a survey available that only takes about 5-10 minutes to complete and you’ll 
be entered into a draw to win a 100$ bookstore giftcard! 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdUwmVigs_hQeTeNJHCtcEJz7aqeVwbUJk3-ORtn
mOAeEZgKg/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
2. 89 ave Project 
VP Ripka and I met with folks from the Office of The University Architect to discuss 
student consultation plans for the project. Some of their preliminary ideas look 
amazing! It will be great to see the transformation of the 89 ave stretch from Varsity 
Field to ECV in the coming years. 
 
3. Gov Week 
If you’re interested in student governance, which you probably are if you’re reading 
this report, make sure you come check out some of the Gov Week sessions this week! 
VP Bhatnagar has put in a ton of work into making sure this will be an incredible week 
to learn about student governance. In particular, tomorrow is Wings & Things at RATT, 
where you can come out and ask executives questions about our roles and enjoy some 
free food! 
 
Full schedule here: 
https://www.facebook.com/events/2261123657510104/?active_tab=discussion 
 
5. Strategic Planning Committee 
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Work continues on the strategic plan! A subsection of the committee has been working 
to consolidate and refine all of the ideas that have come to the table during the 
strategic planning meetings. I’m super excited to share the new strategic plan with 
council and hear all of the feedback from y’all. 
 
6. Closing 
Thanks for an amazing start to the year! All of the committees of council are putting in 
some really awesome work and I’m thrilled to see what the rest of our terms will bring. 
As we draw closer to council and executive elections, feel free to reach out with any 
questions you might have about getting involved in student governance! I’d love to 
chat with you about any ideas you might have. 
 
Cheers, 
 

 
Andre Bourgeois 
VP Student Life 
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